Barcelona 30 June 1964

Prof. Leila D. Bram
Mathematies Branch

Cede 432

Office of Naval Research
Department of the Navy
Washingten D.C.

Dear Professor Bram,

Many thanks indeed for your very kind letter of the
18 inst.

Herewith enclosed are tree copies of my twelfth pre-
gress report cevering the peried 1 April - 30 June 1964. I am sending
a fourth copy te the Directer NERCP in Lenden.

I have received from Lendon the cepies of the contrat
for continuing my research for the peried 1 July 1964- 30 June 1965.
In them I see thet the Scientifie Officer is actually the Head eof the
Fluid Dynamics Branch and so I should be glad if yeu would let me knew
whether I can still send my next pregress repeorts te you

My sister and Mr Spencer join me in sending their
kindest regards.

Sincerely yours
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